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May 9,2008 

VIA HAND DELIVERY & ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429 

Re: DG 08-048: Petition to Intervene of National Grid 

Alexandra E. Blackmore 
Counsel 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On behalf of Granite State Electric Company d/b/a National Grid and EnergyNorth Natural 
Gas, Inc. d/b/a National Grid NH (together "National Grid"), I am submitting an original and six 
(6) copies of a Petition to Intervene in the above-captioned proceeding. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please feel free to contact me at (78 1) 907- 1849 
with any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

Alexandra E. Blackmore 

Enclosures 

cc: Meredith A. Hatfield, Esq. 
Gary Epler, Esq. 
Patricia M. French, Esq. 
Service List (via electronic mail) 
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